March 15, 2007

Electronic Filing

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee FL. 32399

Re: Notification of Sprint Communications Company, Limited Partnership
(TX045) Reflecting Implementation of 811; Order No. PSC-06-1047-PAA-TP;
Docket No. 060663-TP

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Pursuant to the above-referenced order, Sprint Communications Company,
Limited Partnership, a Florida CLEC, provides this notification that it has completed any
and all operational work necessary on its network to allow 8-1-1 dialing to be used by

Florida customers to notify Sunshine State One Call of Florida of excavations.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
/s/ Douglas C. Nelson
Attorney, State Regulatory Affairs

cc:  Catherine Beard
Robert Casey




